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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Joseph Steinmaus <joesteinmaus@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 8:20 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1628 Darlene Street

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thanks so much  

Sent from my iPad 
 
 

On Apr 22, 2022, at 8:08 AM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hello Mr. Steinmaus, 
  
Ms. Moermond wants to inform you that she has received your request and it’s under 
advisement.  As I mentioned before and herein, Ms. Moermond stated that in order for 
you to get a grant of time, the Council will need to refer the matter back to Legislative 
Hearing in a resolution to consider granting a stay.   She is working with 
Councilmembers on this and since this is quasi-judicial, you should not reach out to 
them directly.   She has asked Dept of Safety & Inspections staff to put a hold on any 
notice to proceed for demolition of the building.  
  
Any further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563.  Thanks. 
  
  

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

  
  

From: Joseph Seinmaus <joesteinmaus@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 8:47 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Joe Steinmaus <joesteinmaus@comcast.net>; 
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Dave <dave@mnpremprop.com> 
Subject: HP Smart 
  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
  


